Smith, George

From: Tafuni, Steven

Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 1:59 PM

To: SWD_Waste

Subject: FW: Lena Road Landfill Stage Il Sub-sequence 4A Excavation

Steven Tafuni

FDEP-SWD, Government Operations Consultant,
Compliance Assurance Program

13051 N. Telecom Pkwy

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

tel: 813-470-5792

E-mail: Steven.Tafuni@floridadep.gov

From: Fischer, Shane <SFischer@SCSEngineers.com>

Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 12:38 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven <Steven.Tafuni@FloridaDEP.gov>; Morgan, Steve <Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov>; Black, Alexis
<Alexis.Black@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Robert.shankle <Robert.shankle@mymanatee.org>; Bryan White <bryan.white@mymanatee.org>; Bob Bennett
<bob.bennett@mymanatee.org>; Anthony Detweiler <anthony.detweiler@mymanatee.org>; Lebron, Carlo
<CLebron@scsengineers.com>; Al-Khalaf, Laila <LAl-Khalaf@scsengineers.com>

Subject: Lena Road Landfill Stage Il Sub-sequence 4A Excavation

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.

All,

As a courtesy notification, the Manatee County Solid Waste Division anticipates on Monday October 18, 2021 to begin
excavating sub-sequence 4A within the Lena Road Landfill Stage Il disposal area as shown within the permitted Fill
Sequence Plans dated March 22, 2021. Upon completion of excavation, the County will submit the required Certification
of Construction Completion documents as indicted within the permit prior to placement of waste.

Thank you.

Shane R. Fischer, P.E.

Vice President/Office Manager

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, Florida 33619

(813) 804-6714 (W)

(813) 503-1044 (C)
sfischer@scsengineers.com

Driven by Client Success
Www.scsengineers.com




